100 E. Church St.
Adrian, Michigan 49221
517-264-4881

April 24, 2008

Reverend Jim Watson
Lenawee County Mission
PO Box 918

Adrian, Michigan 49221

Dear Reverend Watson:

It is with great pride that I take this opportunity to express my sincere and profound
appreciation for the work you have done to create the Lenawee County Mission. The
services that this organization provides to our community are among perhaps the most
difficult to deliver, and yet you have been able to achieve success where many, perhaps
most, have failed.

I have witnessed the testimony of the participants of the Lenawee County Mission
program and to see the restoration of self-dignity in the recipients of your services brings
not only warmth and happiness to my heart, but also a deeper pride in our community.
You have made a positive indelible mark, not only in the lives of those fortunate to have
found your program during their time of need, but also on the image of our un-commonly
caring community.

Please accept my deep appreciation for your role in making the greater Adrian
community a much better place.

best regards

Gary E. McDow
Mayor



